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NEWS

It has been a very busy time for me with craft markets and family get togethers in the last month
and I’m sure you have been busy too. Once the festivities have died down, January is normally so
very dull.
Our centenary year has been an excellent success and now we need to build on it.
Bring and buy 29th January 10am -3pm
I have organised a bring and buy for us to sell unwanted materials plus an experiment event at
Nature in Art in the Education centre which we will have all to ourselves. We all have those things
that have either been given to us or we’ve tried a medium and didn’t like it but the materials are
stuffed away in a cupboard. Bring them along and put them on the sales table. Also it gives you
a chance to show how you do your work by doing a bit of demonstrating or allowing people
experiment with the media.
To show our thanks to Nature in Art we will give a donation to them.
Winter Competition
In the last bulletin I suggested that we have a winter competition. Last years subject was a bit
too narrow for some people, so I suggest that we entitle it ‘Winter in Gloucestershire’.
It must be new work and the county must feature in it.
We can put them up in the atrium and let the visitors vote for their favourite.
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Please let me know if you are interested.
Also I suggest that we have a get together in the coffee shop to either paint or just to chat, I will
give you some dates in the New Year.
Please let us know if there is something you are involved in that you think might interest other
members. Please let me know. We can also advertise events for you through our social media
and website.

Don’t forget that we have a new website and 2 social media platforms. If you want to add a
feature, telling us about what you are doing or show your work, please contact Michael Butler on
GSAedit@icloud.com
N.B. Please note we cannot guarantee photographs cannot be copied by others viewing the website.


